

January 27, 2016

Dear Todd,

Thank you for the great job you did in identifying the perfect Manhattan office space in a full-service building for our satellite office. We truly appreciated your thoroughness and dedication to assist us throughout the entire commercial real estate leasing process; from identifying great space options to negotiating the best business terms.

Your commitment to negotiate with the landlord on our behalf and your continued efforts to achieve our desired result were greatly appreciated. Again, we thank you for your guidance throughout this process to secure our great new office space in Midtown Manhattan.

We have recommend you to our partners and we look forward to working with you on future projects.

Thank you once again for all your hard work.

Jason Behfarin,

Founding Principal, G4 Capital Partners

Robyn Sorid,

Founding Principal, G4 Capital Partners